
 

 

Santaquin City Corporation 

Request for Traffic Control Device 
Community Development Department 
275 West Main Street, Santaquin, Utah 
(801) 754-1011       
www.santaquin.org 

 
Note: This application, in addition to all required information and exhibits, must be turned into the Community 
Development Department 14 days prior to a regularly scheduled Development Review Committee meeting for it 
to be on an agenda.  All submitted proposals will be reviewed in accordance with Santaquin City Code 6.20.  
 
Meetings: Development Review Committee meetings are held the 2nd and 4th Tuesdays of each month. The 
meeting is held in the City Offices, located at 275 West Main. Depending on the date of application, the 
Community Development Department will inform you of the day and time in which your request will be considered 
by the Development Review Committee. 
 
 

Applicant Information 

Applicant Name:  Eric Howard 

Telephone:  Alternate Telephone: 
Email: ericdhoward88@gmail.com 

Requested Traffic Control Device Information 

Address of Proposed Traffic Control Device:  200 W 300 S 

Type of Traffic Control Device Requested: Stop sign. 

Description and Justification for the Request 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Applicable Exhibits 

Please attach any drawing, map, or other information that can illustrate your request.  None Provided 

 

To whom it may concern, 
 
I’m hoping to petition the city or influence it into placing a stop sign at the intersection of 200 west and 
300 south for north and south bound traffic on 200 west. There are several families with small children 
that live either directly in front of this intersection or within a few houses. Vehicles speed relentlessly on 
200 west and with the growth Santaquin has seen, the number of speeding cars has only increased. There 
is currently only one stop sign on 200 west/frontage road from Main Street all the way to summit ridge 
parkway allowing cars to build plenty of momentum before having to stop at the intersection of 200 west 
and 200 south. I’m not just “eyeballing” the speed either, I’m an Orem police officer and have had radar 
units in my patrol cars confirming excessive speed myriad times on vehicles, especially northbound 
vehicles. I know it would put my mind at ease when my kids are playing outside if there was a stop sign on 
200 west at 300 south. Please let me know if there is anything I could do further to help place a stop sign 
at the above location.  
 
Thank you, 
Eric Howard  
801-935-1851 
 


